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DOMESTIC COUNCIL STAFF MEETING 
January 21, 1976 
6:00 p.m. 

Situation Room 

' 

Digitized from Box 55 of the James M. Cannon Files at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 20, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR 

FROM : 

SUBJECT Weekly Domestic Council Staff Meeting 

You wanted to be reminded to discuss the following 
topics at the next staff meeting which will be 
tomorr0w, Wednesday, January 21, 1976. 

J .• 

4. 

Stated policy on whether the President 
responds to a letter or telegram from 
a major citizen. 

Weekly reports reminder - due on Wednesday 
of each week.--~ ~ ....-
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